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Secretary Gray Celebrates Nationwide Injunction of CTA 
  

CHEYENNE, WY – On December 3, the United States District Court for the Eastern District 
of Texas issued a nationwide injunction to enjoin the United States Government from enforcing the 
Corporate Transparency Act (CTA) and its Implementing Regulations.  

 “I am extremely pleased with the U.S. District Court’s injunction to stop the enforcement of 
the CTA,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray said in a statement.  “I have been clear in my opposition to 
the CTA and its implementation, which is an unconstitutional intrusion into small business owners 
across the country, including Wyoming. I urge the Fifth Circuit to keep this injunction in place, and 
continue to block enforcement of the CTA.” 

A copy of the district court’s decision can be found here. 
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https://www.courtlistener.com/docket/68776545/30/texas-top-cop-shop-inc-v-garland/

